
Subject: Re: Anode breaking
Posted by Clemens Adler on Mon, 16 Aug 2004 14:34:27 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear chamber builders,
we looked at several chambers and tested the anode connection. Unfortunately we have some
more chambers where anode breaking was a problem. Therefore I belive that a test of the
connection of the anode wires at a late stage (when really nothing can happen anymore, so
consequently just before closing the chamber) is absolutly mandatory.
I belive that with the appropriate care this problem can be prevented (we managed to build the
last 2 chambers without this problem), but still it should be checked in any case.
cheers,
Clemens
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